














Over the last few years, there has 
been an increased number of 
funding requests from across the 
charitable sector for projects focused 
on strengthening relationships with 
Indigenous communities. 

The increased focus has:

ɆɆ Mobilized the Foundation’s 
reconciliation journey.

ɆɆ Increased our understanding 
of the needs, challenges, 
and opportunities.

ɆɆ Improved our role as stewards 
for our volunteers and the 
broader community.










